
-----Original Message----- 
From: Amanda Harris [mailto:gingerakw@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 3:32 PM 
To: Reg-Comment 
Subject: No to CAFO near water ways 
 
Please listen to Arkansas! We do not want to become as polluted as other states. Please NO CAFO's near 
our Buffalo NATIONAL River!!! Water is far more precious than money. Our water is changing quickly, 
please pay attention. Thank you, Amanda Harris 
 
May the waters flow clean!  
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


